	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	21.02.2018
	STAY AND PLAY 
World Maths Day
	Nursery & Reception only
	SPRING12
	YES


Dear Parents / Carers,

You are invited to come along to school on Friday 2nd March (next week) between 9.00 am – 10.00 am to a “Stay and Play” session.   AS part of “World Maths Day” Early  Years will have lots of maths / ICT activities for you to enjoy and explore with your child.
We invite you to bring along a “technical” toy to support our session.  The toy needs to support technology for particular purposes e.g. 

· Something with a remote control (remote control car or similar)
· Simple equipment that the child can operate using a pulley or a knob ( torch, CD player etc)

· A toy or book that has to be made to work by the child, it could have sound effects or movement or new images

Please note that your child and you are totally responsible for these items while they are on the school premises.  We cannot accept responsibility for any damages or breakages.
Please complete and return the reply slip below giving the name of the relative / carer who will be able to attend.  We hope you will be able to come and look forward to seeing you.
Yours faithfully,

J. O’Dell
Early Years Teacher

Reply Slip




Stay and Play



02.03.2018
Name of pupil:……….………………………………………………….
(*)   Name of person attending………………………………………………………. will be able 
to come to school next Friday 2nd  March to the Stay and Play session  (*)

(*)  I will not be able to come to school next Friday 2nd March to the Stay and Play session  (*)

SIGNED:………………………………………………Dated:…………………………………..
Parent / Carer
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME:………………………………………………………………..
